
Camrose Composite High School 
6205-48 Avenue, Camrose, Alberta  T4V 0K4 

Telephone 780-672-4416      Fax 780-672-6351 
 
 

 
April 15, 2021 

 

7:00 p.m. 
 

Dear ÉCCHS families: 
 

We shared earlier today that École Camrose Composite High School now has 5 active 
covid cases. We also have almost 160 students and staff in quarantine. 

 

These numbers are making it extremely difficult to ensure we are able to have 
qualified teachers in front of both the students who are at home and the students 
who remain at school. 
 

Because of this, all students in Grade 9 and all students in Grade 12 will shift to 
remote learning effective immediately. 
 

The intent of this short-term switch is to help ensure we continue to have enough 
teachers available to support students in their learning.  
 

Grade 9 and Grade 12 are the two grades with the highest number of students 
currently away from the building.  
 

This shift to remote learning will be in effect for two weeks, from Friday, April 16 to 
Friday, April 30. Students can expect to return to school on Monday, May 3. 

 

I am sure you have many questions. Teachers of the Grade 9 and Grade 12 students 
will connect with their classes either later this evening or first thing on Friday, to 
share more information about what to expect over the next two weeks. 

 

Thank you for your patience and support through this unusual time. 

 

Stay safe and well everyone! 
 

Shane Gau, Principal   
Caroline Simonson, Assistant Principal 
Mile Walsh, Assistant Principal  
Sandra Wills, Assistant Principal 
 


